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PANTHERS! 
Christmas Play! 

 
The students from Sacred Heart School will be performing The Miracle of the 
Poinsettias Christmas play on Monday, December 14th. Admission to this fabulous 
event will be non-perishable food items or a donation to our “Feed Our Family” 
fund. This is one performance that you do not want to miss! Along with the 
performance, each class will be singing a Christmas song. They sound great! 
 
 

 
 
 
On behalf of the school community, I would like to thank Mrs. Vachon, Mrs. 
Paquette and Mrs. Puckalo for their dedication and time, preparing for this 
wonderful event.  

 


